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The first of five Selwyn summer ‘Sk8 Jams’ kicks off this Wednesday in Darfield.  

Sk8 Jams have been held in the district since 2010.    

“Past Sk8 jams have been popular in Selwyn and have been a great way for 

people of all ages to try out skating in a safe environment,” says Chris Martin, the 

Council’s Youth Advisor.  

Cheapskates Skate School will be at all of the Sk8 Jams offering free skate gear 

hire and free lessons.  At locations where there is no skate park they will bring 

their own portable skate park complete with rails, ramps and jumps.   

 

‘Have a go’ prizes including skate equipment will be handed out to some lucky 

individuals who get on a skateboard for the first time.  

Sk8 Jams are coming up at:  

• Darfield – Wednesday 13 February from 4 -6 pm at Darfield Skate Park 

• Lincoln - Wednesday 20 February from 4 -6 pm at Lincoln New World car 

park 

• Leeston - Wednesday 27 February from 4 -6 pm at Leeston Domain 

• Prebbleton – Wednesday 6 March from 4 -6 pm at Prebbleton (location to be 

confirmed, please visit www.selwyn.govt for location details prior to event) 

• Rolleston – Wednesday 13 March from 4 -6 pm at Rolleston Skatepark 

For further information please contact:  

Chris Martin   

Selwyn District Council 

Phone 03 3472754   

Email chris.martin@selwyn.govt.nz 


